
Hythe Aqua Swimschool Update 
New Joiners April to July 2021

We have received a lot of interest over the last few weeks regarding joining our 
Hythe Aqua Club Swimschool. The Swimschool returns on Tuesday 20th April 
for length swimmers and on Thursday 22nd April for Width swimmers.

When we return we will still be operating under Covid restrictions with no 
spectators, participants arriving swim ready and with no access to changing 
rooms or showers. We have also introduced a Covid secure method of working 
regarding the operation of the Swimschool, which is very different to the 
normal arrangements. Once we return we will be able to start reviewing the 
returning attendance and start to identify what spaces we have in our Groups 
going forward. This will take a couple of weeks for attendance to settle down to 
a routine.

Therefore, we are asking those interested in joining Hythe Aqua Club 
Swimschool to complete a waiting list form providing as much detail as 
possible regarding swimming ability or swim level reached. As a community 
based club we will endeavour to accommodate as many children as we can, but 
this is dependent upon space being available in a suitable Teaching Group as 
our numbers are restricted by the current Covid protocols. 

If your child is a non-swimmer and is wanting a starting place in the learner 
pool as a novice please complete the alternative form.

We will accommodate children based on their suitability for a Swim Group that 
has spare space and on the length of time on the waiting list. 

Many thanks
Hythe Aqua Club Swimschool


